
Sustainable Stonesfield 
 
A group of Stonesfield residents are very concerned about expansion of 
the village on this scale. They met in January 2017 and agreed that 
there is a need for full details to be made available to every household 
and a way for villagers to make their views known.  A working party, 
Chair Richard Morris, Jim Astle, Caroline Friend, Jon Gordon, Alan 
Kendall, David Lines, Philippa Lowe and Graham Rutson developed a 
leaflet and questionnaire which was delivered to every household in 
early February.   
 
There are articles in Slate and a range of background documents have 
been developed to provide an overview of the position. We have added 
new information and details of our progress in the weeks and months 
ahead and look forward to receiving your views.  
 
If you would like to receive regular updates by e-mail or join the group to 
help protect our village, please contact us on  
 
david_lines@btinternet.com 
 
 
 


